
South  Shore  law  enforcement
to be honored
South Lake Tahoe is putting on a Law Enforcement Appreciation
Day on Sept. 15 from 5-7:30pm at  Lakeview Commons.

There will be a live local band and light refreshments. Craft
tables will be set up to make thank you cards and posters for
all agencies.

This  is  a  multiagency  event  with  California  Highway
Patrol, Douglas County Sheriff’s Department, El Dorado County
Sheriff’s Department, FBI, SLEDNET, South Lake Tahoe Police
Department, and U.S. Forest Service.
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